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March 6, 2018 
 
Subject: Proceedings of 38th Pakistan Congress of Zoology (International) 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
I hope you enjoyed your stay and the meeting in Lahore. I sincerely apologize for 
any inconvenience that you may have encountered although the local organizing 
committee did its best to make your stay comfortable and your academic 
sessions enjoyable. 
 
Now is the time to do some documentation work. The last date  
for the submission of research articles for Proceedings of the  
38th Pakistan Congress of Zoology (International) is June 30, 2018.  
No research article will be accepted for publication received after this date. 
 
I am sure you remember that only those articles will be accepted for publication, 
after proper refereeing, which were presented in the Congress. The research 
articles sent through E-mails alongwith a hard copy in duplicate will definitely 
quicken the process of publication. 
 
I urge you to kindly stick to the deadline and help us in bringing out this year’s 
publication too in time. 
 
Your cooperation will be highly appreciated. 
 
With best wishes. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
(Prof. Dr. A.R. Shakoori) 

Aizaz-i-Kamal, Tamgha-i-Imtiaz, ECO Laureate 
Distinguished National Professor 
Professor Emeritus 
 

 


